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e The mapping project that took place over winter break was completed. We identified 3
network switches that were underutilized. We were able to remove this equipment and
reconfigure the network to be more efficient. The switches are being kept as spares in
the event they are needed. We also identified 2 older servers that were not serving any
function. These machines have been turned off, due to their age they are no longer of
use to the district and will be recycled at the end of the year.

e Security professionals have recently identified two security flaws with all Intel chips,
known as Spectre and Meltdown. These exploits have the potential to affect every
computer and chromebook in the district. As patches and fixes for the exploits are
released we will apply them to their respective systems. Some of the fixes may cause
degraded service and in some instances make computers slow down.

e Anintermittent issue with the phones at WLC has caused some poor call quality and
degraded service. Our vendor has been working on this and we are investigating long-
term solutions.
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